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Dear Parents/Carers:  

                                                                    

Another week flown by and the children are nearing the ‘finish’ line.  

In English, we started reading our new class text, a graphic novel written by Shaun Tan, entitled ‘The Arrival’. 

This wordless story explores the themes of migration, belonging and compassion. After reading part 1, pupils 

took on the role of one of the characters and attempted to put words to the text. We were all impressed with 

the standard of writing across the year group.  

To add to this, children complete their final set of mock SATs this week. Again, we were delighted to see how 

far all of the children have come and we hope that they were able to share in this joy. 

As we are nearing SATs, please continue to support you children in their revision. Some useful websites are: 

https://mathsbot.com/  

Math with Mr. J - YouTube 

KS2 English SATs paper - Grammar, Punctuation, Spelling - Year 6 Practice - BBC Bitesize 

You can also view pass papers at 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-practice-materials  

Achievements: 

Well done to Rosemary in Blue hub, Ore in Yellow hub, Yusef in Green hub and Angie in Orange hub for 

receiving this month’s values award for humility 

Also, a huge congratulations to our basketball team for winning the Croydon Finals, becoming champions of 

the borough.  They ended the tournament as undefeated and will therefore represent Croydon at the London 

Youth Games on June 10th. 

It’s a massive achievement as we’ve not won this tournament for 4 years!  

Dates:  

Bank Holiday Monday – 6th May 2024 

SATs week – 13th May 2024  

  

‘Let us be concerned for one another, to help one another to show love and to do good’. 

 Hebrews 10:24 

 

https://mathsbot.com/
https://www.youtube.com/@MathwithMrJ
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zbh892p
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-practice-materials
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